
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

February 4, 2015 

Ms. Denise Wizman 
Ojai Country Inn 
101 South Highland Avenue 
los Angeles, CA 90036 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR OJAI COUNTRY 
INN, 10075 OJAI-SANTA PAULA ROAD, OJAI, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 08-121, Cl-9636, 
ORDER NO. 01-031 , SERIES N0.124, GLOBAL ID WDR100000393) 

Dear Ms. Wizman: 

On December 6, 2010, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed • you that the subject discharge is regulated under Order No. 01-031, which specifies your Waste 
Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

On December 19, 2014, you requested termination of the WDR coverage under Regional Board 
Order No. 01-031 because the subject property is revert back to a residential house from a 
boarding house. In addition, the conditional use permit (CUP) for the subject property as a 
boarding house expired in November 2014 and was not renewed. 

The subject property is currently for sale as a residential house. Therefore, the WDR is no 
longer needed. The coverage for the subject property, under Regional Board Order No. 01-031 , 
is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at 
(213) 620-6155 (dkoo@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Groundwater Permitting Unit Chief, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

.£ oMM 1 j t_)) ~..QA 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. William Stratton, Environmental Health Division, County of Ventura 
Ms. Melinda Talent, Environmental Health Division, County of Ventura 
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